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At the meeting of the Health and Social Care Scrutiny Committee held on 6 November 2003 consideration was given to the Green Paper – “Every Child Matters”.  Members of Economic and Community Safety, Environmental and Lifelong Learning and Leisure Scrutiny Committees were also invited to attend the meeting.

It was agreed that the following points be submitted to the Cabinet at its meeting to be held  on 11 November 2003  for their consideration and to inform their response to the Green paper:-

· The Scrutiny Committee agreed with the objectives contained within the Green Paper but had concerns about how prescriptive the paper was and felt that there was a need to allow more flexibility to enable the process to be managed locally.

· Members expressed concern about the limitations that would be placed on future budget arrangements under the new structure proposals and would prefer to see current flexibilities retained.

· In relation to the proposal to create a new post of Director of Children’s Services Members felt that the role as envisaged in the Green Paper could be undertaken by the Head of Paid Service, i.e. the Chief Executive

· In relation to the structural implications Members felt that the Local Authority should build upon the services already in place and draw upon best practice that exists across the authority.
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